
Welcome everyone to our first 
term at “The Room Where It’s 
At”.   We have had a fun first 
week getting to know everyone.  
We have been focusing on literacy, 
numeracy, art, and health and well 
being activities. 

We have been enjoying the good weather.  We have been exploring the school’s garden, 
and we made nature palette's to show off the wonderful colours we could find.  We have 
good plans for the garden, we want to plant sunflowers, roses, make bee houses and grow 

some vegetables such as turnips and potatoes.   

We spend time coming up with names for our 
new classroom, some of the names we chose 
were interesting!  Rejected names included: 

Macaroni Incorporated! 

Bruce’s Uno Emporium  

The Pillow Room.   

Once we decided on a name we sat together 
to make up a pledge for our classroom.  

August 2021 

We have been playing games outside such as football  and volleyball, as well as daily well-
being walks around the grounds.  We have also been doing some litter picking, ensuring 

our school stays tidy and helping our environment.   



We have started our Bronze Jass Award (Junior Award Scheme for Schools), along with 
Mr Muirhead and some of his pupils.  We are looking at learning a new skill, taking part in 

an activity, contributing to the local community and having an outdoor adventure.  Bike 
maintenance is one activity we are considering.  We will keep you updated with our pro-

gress throughout the year. 

Our Plans For September 

 

Explore our community further, with walks to local parks and beach. 

Visit Eglington Park as part of World Suicide Prevention Day on 10th September 
2021 (letter to follow) 

Work on our Jass Award 

Litter Picking as part of the Eco Group/Jass Award 

Continue to work on our skills across the curriculum. 

We will be launching our Twitter page soon, where we will be sharing our 
journey within The Room Where It’s At, we will keep you posted when this 
is active. 

Our teaching staff are Ms. Gibson and Miss O’Neil.  Our classroom assistants are 
Bruce and Tracy.   

Our mobile number for our room is 07543 979359.  The school office number is 01294 
278756.  Please feel free to give us a call if you have any questions. 


